
-----Original Message----- 
From: >  
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 3:47 PM 
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <ConsumerRelations@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Hydro Rates 
 
I read that the OEB is cancelling the Seasonal Rates and changing to R1 or R2 for those involved.  Your 
logic seems to be that the farther away from the city one lives, the more one should pay.   News flash, 
we are already paying too much.  Our bill for our house in the city over the last 3 month period was 
Hydro $96.98 and delivery was $107.05.  The same period for our cottage was Hydro $108.88 and 
delivery was $237.84.  For $12.00 more in Hydro use, we paid more than $130.00 more for delivery.   In 
the Winter, even if we don’t use any Hydro, we still pay a monthly fee.   
It would also be nice if once in a while when making these decisions and rate increases, the Board 
actually thought of the Consumer, rather than the Utility. 
 
Regards, 

 Weir 
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